THE PIGGOTT SCHOOL

Part of the Agape Multi Academy Trust

Interim Headteacher Mrs R Alexander BA (Hons) NPQH



Twyford Road, Wargrave, Berkshire RG10 8DS
Telephone 0118 940 2357
office@piggottschool.org
www.piggottschool.org

Dear Parents/Carers,

I am writing to inform you that we will be hosting a non-uniform day on Friday, March 22nd. This event is organised to raise funds for two local charities, Daisy's Dream and Age Concern Twyford.

Daisy's Dream is a charity dedicated to supporting children and young people who have been affected by bereavement. They provide essential assistance, whether it's preparing for a loss or offering support to those who have lost someone significant in their lives. Age Concern Twyford is a small but impactful social club committed to serving our local community. They provide stimulating activities, companionship, and enjoyment to their members, fostering a sense of community spirit and support.

We kindly ask for your support in this initiative by donating generously. Whilst any contribution is appreciated, we suggest a minimum donation of £1 per student. Donations can be given to tutors during the morning on the day of the event.

This is an excellent opportunity for our school community to come together and make a positive difference in the lives of those who need it most. By participating in this fundraiser, we not only support these worthy causes but also instil in our students the values of empathy, compassion, and social responsibility.

We thank you in advance for your generosity and support. Together, we can make a meaningful impact on the lives of others in our local community.

If you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact the school office.

Yours sincerely,

Michelle Bird

Assistant Headteacher



